
SESSION OF 2008

SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON SENATE BILL NO. 514

As Amended by Senate Committee on

Federal and State Affairs

Brief*

SB 514, as amended, would allow the Emergency Medical
Services Board to grant a temporary variance from identified
regulations when a literal application or enforcement of the
regulations would result in serious hardship and the relief
granted would not result in an unreasonable risk to the public
interest, safety, or welfare.

Background

Robert Waller, Chief Administrator, Board of Emergency
Medical Services, spoke as a proponent to the bill.  No
opponents testified in opposition to the bill.

The fiscal note indicate that the Board of Emergency
Medical Services would absorb any additional expenditures
recently from passage of SB 514.

———————————

*Supplemental notes are prepared by the Legislative Research

Department and do not express legislative intent. The supplemental note

and fiscal note for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at

http://www.kslegislature.org
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